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PURPOSE:     

 To implement plans for the sorority members to include specific 

activities regarding the music purpose of the Chapter. 

 

The following items were addressed at the meeting of the  Music 

Committee on Monday May 22, 2017. 

 

 Purchase of the name plate that had been previously approved by the 

Chapter recognizing Soror Frances G. Carroll as the donor of the Yamaha 

Keyboard purchased in 2014. 
 

 The storage of the Keyboard from the storeroom to the Ruth Montrose 

Room for the purpose  of accessibility. 
 

 The Music Committee’s response to the request  by Soror Basileus 

Bertina Power-Stewart to include the singing of the  Chapter Hymn 

following the Pledge.  This request is also directed at the correct singing 

of two phrases in the hymn. 
 

 The need for welcoming Sorors to join the Music Committee as soloist’s 

pianist’s and members.  The purpose of this is to enable the committee to 

secure and extend  the  musical talent of Theta Omega Sorors, 

furnishing music and performing at  sorority functions and also to 

develop a “singing chapter” of enjoyable fun songs. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted by  

Soror Jacquelyn Duncan - Music Chairperson. 


